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Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust works with other health and social 

care organisations to share information that will form part of your Shared Care Record. The Shared 

Care Record allows health and care professionals involved in your care to view your records to help 

them understand your needs and make the best decisions with you, and for you. Information we 

hold about you will be available, to read only, to other Health and care professionals in Birmingham 

and Solihull, Coventry and Warwickshire, and Herefordshire and Worcestershire when they are 

involved in your health or social care.  

  

For more information on how your data is used on the Shared Care Record and how to exercise your 

rights please see the full Privacy Notice or copy and paste this link 

https://www.livehealthylivehappy.org.uk/birmingham-and-solihull-shared-care-record/ 
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